
2020-21 Kindergarten Registration 
 

The Pine Grove Area School District will be holding registration for 2020-
21 kindergarten students on the following dates: 

 

March 9-13, 2020                              9:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

                                                              12:30 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 

                                                                      March 11, 2020                                 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

Registration will take place in the Elementary School Lobby. The following items are required to register a 
student: 

Birth Certificate (Hospital Record or Baptismal Record) – student must be 5 years old by September 1st. 

Immunization Records 

Proof of Residency a utility bill, lease agreement, valid driver’s license or pay stub showing the parent’s address 
in the school district 

 

**It is recommended that children do not accompany parents/guardians to registration**    

 

 

 


